
 

 
 

Academic & Student Affairs Committee 
Minutes of the E-Meeting 

April 2020 
 

The Academic & Student Affairs Committee conducted its April 28 meeting by e-business as 
there was only one item to consider – the consideration of proposed revisions to the graduate 
grading policy.  The revisions were accepted by consensus and the Shared Governance 
Executive Committee was informed of the committee’s recommendation to approve. 
 
Announcement 

• This was the last regularly scheduled meeting of the year.  Chair Stevens thanked 
everyone for their service on the committee for the 2019-2020 academic year. 
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